
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 

Service Charge Revision 
 
Thank you for your valued support to Wing Hang Bank. 
 
In order to maintain high quality banking services, various charges will be revised with effect from 
1 March 2010 (“Effective Date”).  Please find the enclosed table summarizing the changes for 
your reference. 
 
Please note that you will be deemed to have accepted to the revised charges if you continue using or 
retaining your relevant account after the Effective Date. 
 
Please notify us in writing of your objection to the revised charges before 1 March 2010 if you do not 
accept the revised charges so that appropriate arrangements can be made to discontinue the service. 
 
Should you have any queries, please call our Customer Services Hotline at 3199 9188. 
 
 
WING HANG BANK, LIMITED 
January 2010 




	Service Charge Revision 

